Gow Receives Flak Over Email
Thursday, 12 September 2013 13:03

A flag folded into a cross pattern was displayed on the UW-L campus Wednesday as part of
a student group remembrance of 9-11. Chancellor Joe Gow included that in an email which
discussed on campus remembrances. Seems as though he's receiving flak from that email.

(Click for Audio)

One email from a UW-L Alumni denounced pride for, support of, and acknowledgment.....that
the individual even went to UW-L. Gow says he did what he was supposed to and followed the
university's guideline to endorse any particular religion.
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